
Milliken Mills HS School Council  

Meeting #6 – Monday, May 15, 2023 

6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

Library and Online 

 

Special Note:  This month, the School Council meeting will start run from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. and 

be held in a hybrid (in-person and online) format to see if this encourages a larger 

parent/guardian turnout. 

 

Item Topic Lead Time 

Opening of Meeting 
● Welcome and Attendance 
● Land Acknowledgement 
● Approval of the Agenda and Minutes 

from March Meeting (posted on the 
school website) 

 
Sunita Bhagwat 
Seema Shahjahan 

6:30 – 6:40 pm 

Student Report  6:40 – 6:45 

Teacher Report Kamla Reid 6:45 – 6:50 

Feedback on Parent Workshop Sunita Bhagwat and 
Seema Shahjahan 

6:50 – 7:10 

Sharing from PEAC Symposium Sunita Bhagwat 7:10 – 7:20 

Future Directions for School Council Sunita Bhagwat 7:20 – 7:40 

Administration Report Chris Hilmer 
Dawn Imada Chan 

7:40 – 8:00 

Meeting Adjournment Sunita Bhagwat 8:00 

 

All Parents/Guardians are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

 

Future Meeting Dates: 

Dates for the 2023-2024 school year to be determined. 

 

Meetings are usually held on the third Monday of the month.   

 

Chair: Sunita Bhagwat | Vice-Chair; Seema Shahjahan 

Secretary: Arslan Ghani | Treasurer: Baiju Thomas 

 

 

 

 



Land Acknowledgement 

 

We affirm that we are all treaty people and acknowledge that the York Region District School 

Board is located on the lands of the two treaties.  These treaties have been signed with the 

Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation and the First Nations of the Williams Treaties who are 

the Mississaugas of Alderville, Curve Lake, Hiawatha, Scugog Island and the Chippewas of 

Beausoleil, Rama, and Georgina Island who are out closest neighbours and partner in 

education. 

 

To honour this agreement, we will take up our responsibility to be respectful of their traditions, 

knowledge and inherent rights as sovereign nations.  We will respect their relationship with 

these lands and recognize that our connection to this land is through the continued relationship 

with these First Nations, and we acknowledge our shared responsibility to respect and care for 

the land and waters for future generations.   

 

 

 

 


